
Please join us this Friday, November 30 at 6:30 p.m. for Shabbat worship led by Meyer Drapkin, followed by a potluck
dessert oneg.

Also, don't forget our annual Chanukah party will be Sunday, December 2 at 4:00 p.m. at the Rockport Opera House. We
could really use some volunteers, so please don't hesitate to lend a hand. Sign up
athttps://docs.google.com/document/d/1CMr0xOBvQI91zMZWJCguZyY_sTf4BKPDidfv-NW5LRQ/edit?usp=sharingand
let us know what you can do. Shifts at the event are short enough that you can still enjoy yourself.

Please help publicize the party. A poster is attached - please share on your social media or with friends.

We hope to see you soon.

Gail

-- 
Gail Wartell, Administrative Assistant
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250
Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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